
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               17th  March 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
’Treat people exactly how you would like to be 

treated by them’ 
 

Parents Evening (Mrs Davin) 
 

Your child’s class teacher (Mrs Davin 1D) will 
be available on Monday and Tuesday 20/21 
March between 3:30 and 5:30pm. We are 
using an appointment system. The time given 
for each appointment will be 10 minutes. 
Letters have gone home with a reply slip for 
you to return with your preferred date and 
time slot. Appointments will be given on a first 
come first served basis. 
 
All other classes – your dates are 28/29 
March (a letter will be sent home with 
further details) 
 
 
 
 
 

Tulips Class Assembly 
 

Parents are invited to attend Tulips (1D) class 
assembly on Thursday 23rd March at 
9.00a.m. in the Infant Hall.  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Easter Bingo 
 

We are holding our ever popular Easter Bingo 
on Thursday 23rd March at 3.15 in the Junior 
Hall. Everyone welcome to come along and 
hopefully win some prizes.  Refreshments will 
be available. 
 

 

Mrs Rogers 
 
 
Next Friday Mrs Rogers, teaching assistant in 
class 1D, will be leaving. Mrs Rogers has been 
a valued member of the Lister family but we 
know she intends to keep in touch and will 
come back often. We wish her every success 
in her new adventure. 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       94% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          93%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           94% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           98% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           92% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           89% 
 
Only 1 class in green this week – 
well done to Tulips for great 
attendance! 

 
Overall Attendance 

 
94% 

 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
20 Mar   Neurodiversity Week 
20 Mar   Parents Evening Mrs Davin 1D 
21 Mar    Parents Evening Mrs Davin 1D 
21 Mar    World Poetry Day 
22 Mar   Start of Ramadan 
23 Mar   World Maths Day 
23 Mar   Easter Bingo 3:15pm Junior Hall 
23 Mar   1D Class Assembly 
24 Mar   1K Biscuit Day 
28 Mar   Parents Evening (letter to follow) 
29 Mar   Parents Evening (letter to follow) 
31 Mar   Break up for Easter 1.15pm 
 

CLOTHES 4 THE 
COMMUNITY 

FRIDAY 24th March 9-10am 

Bethel Church, Green Lane, L13 7EA 

Good quality second-
hand school uniform – 

Free! 

 

Clubs 
 

Extra Curricular clubs have now finished for 
this term. A new range of clubs will be 
available after the Easter holidays for 
children in Reception. A letter with further 
details will follow. 
 
 


